
1

Watts Remy

From: Jeri Anne Hampton <hjerianne@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 1:54 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Aerial spraying

Dear Senate Committee Members, 
        I can't come to the Public Hearing but please do everything you can to stop the arial spraying which is 
making our children sick in rural communities near forest land. SB 926 and SB 931 are important bills for 
everyone's health.  
        As you know, thousands of us signed the petition to get this issue on the ballot in the last election 
because it is an urgent issue, and it was not allowed to come to the voters, because someone ruled that the 
petition addressed 2 different issues. A technicality which was deeply disappointing to many of us who 
worked so hard to protect our health. 
Thank you,  
Jeri Anne Hampton 
784 Nantucket Ave 
Eugene, OR 97404 
hjerianne@yahoo.com 


